
 

 

10th July 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Cashless Catering – Covid-19 Measures 
 
In order to protect staff and students as much as possible from the risk of Covid-19 infection from 
handling money, from September the cashless top up machines in the dining hall will not be able 
to be used for topping up sQuid accounts.  All accounts will have to be topped up online. 
 
Please ensure that there is enough money in the account for your child to obtain their lunch each 
day. 
 
If you have any difficulty accessing your account online please contact Mrs Ward via email: 
sward@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk  as soon as possible. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Karen Johns 
Headteacher 
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